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Update from 
 

Horningsham Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

21st June 2018 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Resignation of Councillor Jayne Glover due to ill health. 
 

 

 Directional Signage Longleat Estate - It was noted that the Estate agreed that they too 
had seen the same condition of people heading down Highwood and also trying to get 
in down Lodge Road (directed via Sat Nav). They reported that Councillor Matt 
Simpson’s suggestion that lion head signs be provided for Cars to follow had been 
forwarded to Alex Lloyd, the General Manager as it was agreed that the problem is 
significant enough to warrant a stronger pathfinding process. If they are allowed to post 
the signs on the county road as per his suggestion, it is a good one they will action. 

 

 

 The Longleat Estate had contacted the Chairman following the meeting of the 
Trustees and that they had agreed to gift £7,500 to the Play Area Project. 

 

 

 Dates for the next Full Council Meeting 
Thursday 21st June 2018 is the date of the next Parish Council Full Council meeting. It 
will start at 7.30pm. All are welcome to attend. 

 

 
 


